
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 9th February 2018 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

World Book Day and School Book Fair 
 
We will be running a Scholastic Book Fair on Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th March to 
celebrate World Book Day. The children will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair in 
our library during the school day on Monday or Tuesday to look at some of the books 
we have on offer. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday evening from 3pm until 4pm, the hall will be open for parents, 
carers and children to purchase books. The books are often much cheaper than a 
bookshop price, and Scholastic send us books on special offer. Children can spend their 
World Book Day voucher at this event. A percentage of the money raised will be given 
to the school and we use this to purchase new books for our classrooms and library 
throughout the year.  
 
Your child will bring home a catalogue of books that Scholastic is intending to send us 
for the Fair nearer the time. Please note Scholastic can accept cash, card or phone 
payments. 
 
We look forward to seeing you for our Book Fair!  
 

World Book Day Celebrations 
 
World Book Day will be celebrated in school on Friday 2nd  March. Children dress up as 
their favourite character and bring the book in to share with their class during story time.   
 

Holiday Reading Bingo 
 

Please find a Holiday Reading Bingo card on the reverse of this letter.  We would like 
your children to participate in a whole school reading bingo competition with a chance of 
winning a new book on World Book Day.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Lock and Miss Morgan 
English Leaders 
 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

 www.discoverymat.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Weston Mill Community 

Primary Academy 

Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship 


